
 

133 Molesworth Street 
PO Box 5013 
Wellington 6140 
New Zealand 
T+64 4 496 2000 

24 August 2020 
 
 
B. Clarke 
 
 
By email: fyi-request-13489-92830552@requests.fyi.org.nz 
Ref:  H202006052 
 
 
Dear B. Clarke 
 
Partial transfer of request for official information to the Ministry of Business, Innovation 
and Employment 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), 
received on 10 August 2020 for: 

 
“Please provide copies of all advice and memoranda (in whatever form) dealing with 
policy arguments for and against (a) the use of "managed isolation" and (b) charging 
users for their stay in "managed isolation".” 

 
The Ministry of Health (the Ministry) believes the information you have requested is also closely 
connected with the functions of the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment (MBIE). 
 
As a result, I have decided to partially transfer your request to MBIE under section 14 of the Act. 
You can expect a response from MBIE in due course. 
 
The Ministry will response separately to your request. You can expect a response from the 
Ministry in due course. 
 
You have the right, under section 28 of the Act to ask the Ombudsman to review  
my decision to transfer your request for information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
Nick Allan 
Manager OIA Services 
Office of the Director-General 
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From: "B. Clarke" <fyi-request-13489-92830552@requests.fyi.org.nz> 
To: "OIA/LGOIMA requests at Ministry of Health" <oiagr@moh.govt.nz> 
Date: 10/08/2020 01:08 pm 
Subject: Official Information request - Managed Isolation Policy Memoranda 
 
 
 
Dear Ministry of Health, 

 

Please provide copies of all advice and memoranda (in whatever form) dealing 

with policy arguments for and against (a) the use of "managed isolation" and 

(b) charging users for their stay in "managed isolation". 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

B. Clarke 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website. 

 

Please use this email address for all replies to this request: 

fyi-request-13489-xxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx 

 

Is xxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx the wrong address for Official Information requests to 

Ministry of Health? If so, please contact us using this form: 

https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=15517&d=tp6w3xq6WMoyCgXHIeMR8rXXrvxAsVOuw27

u_up2Xg&u=https%3a%2f%2ffyi%2eorg%2enz%2fchange%5frequest%2fnew%3fbody%3dmini

stry%5fof%5fhealth 

 

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the 

internet. Our privacy and copyright policies: 

https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=15517&d=tp6w3xq6WMoyCgXHIeMR8rXXrvxAsVOuwzf

v_-5xCw&u=https%3a%2f%2ffyi%2eorg%2enz%2fhelp%2fofficers 

 

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please 

ask your web manager to link to us from your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA 

page. 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

 

 


